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Hi Jean,
 
Thanks again for the opportunity to review the Draft EA for Centrus HALEU.
 
We have no comments.
 
Please send us a copy of the FONSI (or ADAMS access info) once it’s available.
 
Thanks,
Elizabeth
 
 
Elizabeth Poole
Tribal and Multimedia Programs Office
77 W Jackson Blvd
Chicago, Illinois 60604
(312) 353-2087
 
 
 
 

From: Trefethen, Jean <Jean.Trefethen@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2021 11:12 AM
To: Poole, Elizabeth <Poole.Elizabeth@epa.gov>
Cc: Westlake, Kenneth <westlake.kenneth@epa.gov>; Coflin, Monika <Monika.Coflin@nrc.gov>
Subject: Draft EA for Centrus HALEU Demonstration
 
Hello Elizabeth,
 
Attached please find the draft EA for the Centrus High-Assay Low-Enriched Uranium
(HALEU) Demonstration Project, located in the Piketon Ohio. Please submit any comments
you may have within 30 days of receipt by responding to Ms. Jessie Quintero via email at
Jessie.Quintero@nrc.gov, and cc me.  If you have any questions or concerns please call
(301-415-0867) or respond to this email.
 
The draft EA is not publicly available and is limited for use by the staff of the EPA Region V
and should not be disclosed without prior NRC permission.  The attached document is
encrypted and will require a password to open.  I will send you a separate email with the
required password.  Thank you in advance for your review. 
 
Kind regards,
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Jean Trefethen
Environmental Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-415-0867

 


